
School Board Meeting:     February 22, 2010 
 
Subject:       Class Size Report 

 
Presenter:       Anita Underberg 
 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 
None 
 

 
DESCRIPTION: 
 

Class sizes have remained pretty stable since the October 2009 report.  

 
   October January 
Elementary  24.32  24.50 
Middle School 29.32  29.00 
High School  30.90  29.96 

 
Overall enrollment has remained steady at the elementary and middle school 
levels with an increase of ten students in grades K-5 and no change at the 
middle school.  At the high school level, there has been a decrease of 48 

students since the beginning of the school year, of which 13 are additional 
shared time/PSEO students. 
 
Also attached is the class size cohort data.  We now have six years of data 

tracking class sizes and you can see the class size experience of a student who 
started kindergarten in 2004-05. 
 
 

 


